From: Gill Hatt

To: SizewellC

Subject: Sizewell ¢

Date: 11 October 2021 17:23:18
Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing to formally record my opposition to the building of another enormous nuclear
power station on one of the most naturally important habitats in our country. With gaping
holes in the plans such as a lack of fresh water supply (pipe it in from where?) and the plan
for enormous wall to halt the erosion of the coast - solutions which smack of being
brainstormed by primary children.

To approve this build in an area so dependent on tourism would be detrimental to the local
economy for decades and decades. The cost to wildlife in the marshes, coastline and sea
would irreparable. The solution to our energy crisis does not lay in the destruction of our
environment.

Thank you for your time

Regards

Gill Parnaby





